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NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONSIDER AUTHORIZING THE 

AWARD OF BID NO. 2023-10 FOR ITDD PUMP STATIONS 1 AND 2 REPAIRS AND REHABILITATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that it is the intent of the City of Weston, Florida, to consider authorizing the 
award of this Bid to the lowest responsive and responsible bidder, ranked by the Selection 
Committee, at the date, time and location, as follows:  
 
Notice Date: January 30, 2024 
 
Bid No.: 2023-10 
 
Title: ITDD Pump Stations 1 and 2 Repairs and Rehabilitation 
 
Bid Opening Date: November 21, 2023 
 
Bid Award Date: February 5, 2024 
 
Bid Award Time: 7:00 PM 
 
Bid Award Location: Weston City Hall 
 17200 Royal Palm Boulevard 
 Weston, Florida 33326 
 
The lowest responsive and responsible bidder, ranked number one by the Selection Committee at a 
Publicly Noticed Virtual Meeting held on January 12, 2024, is as follows: 
 
Firm: Razorback, LLC 

Address: 177 Anclote Rd.  
 Tarpon Springs, Florida 34689 
 
Telephone:  (727-938-9500 
Principal: Anthony Houllis, MGRM/CEO 
    [email: anthony@razorbackllc.com]  
 
Lambert Bros., Inc. of Ft. Lauderdale, Florida was deemed non-responsive and non-responsible for 
failure to submit required documents and inability to meet the minimum qualifications, as stated in 
the bid documents. 
 
Any party submitting a response to the Bid who is adversely affected by the City’s Notice of Intent 
to consider authorizing the Award of the Bid may file a protest, provided such protest is in full 
compliance with the Filing of Notice of Protest procedures contained within the respective Bid 
Documents. 
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CERTIFICATION 
I certify this Notice of Intent was 
posted on January 30, 2024 in the 
City Hall lobby. 
 
/s/ Martha Perez-Garviso,  
    Director of Procurement  

 
 
 


